
The creation of a global network among universities is of ever greater importance, which is why we 

so highly value the cooperative relationship that exists between our universities. To help strengthen 

our cooperation in research and teaching into the future, I would like to inform you about an 

exclusive study program now offered by TU Bergakademie Freiberg, which is strictly limited to 200 

students. We hereby invite appropriate students from your university to participate in the course. 

 

Starting from winter semester 2016/17, we will offer a Virtual Preparation Course. In this course, 

students who are interested in an exchange program with TU Bergakademie Freiberg will have the 

opportunity of preparing for their course of study, and for their stay in Germany. In addition to 

instruction in English and German, we will offer preparatory courses in foundational mathematics 

and natural sciences, as well as specialised courses with more in-depth content  all free of charge. All 

materials will be available online, and will be distributed on an individual basis. The students will not 

require a visa for Germany to participate in the courses, and will incur no expenses for travel, 

accommodation or enrolment. 

 

The Virtual Preparation Course will begin on November 1st, 2016. For this reason, I kindly ask that 

you make this offer known to your students through your faculties and international offices. 

Applications are possible up to October 25th, 2016 under the following link: http://tu-

freiberg.de/en/virtuelle-fakultaet/virtual-preparation-course. Due to our close and long-standing 

relationship, we have taken the measure of reserving places for students from your university. These 

reservations expire on October 20th, 2016 if no applicants enrol by that date. If you have any 

questions, please contact our international office under vpc@tu-freiberg.de<mailto:vpc@tu-

freiberg.de>, who will be most happy to help you. 

 

I look forward to joining forces with you in advancing the efforts of our universities in 

internationalisation and cooperation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Prof. Dr. Klaus-Dieter Barbknecht 

Rector 
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